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P U B L I C  C O N S U LTAT I O N

Dicentra Developments is pleased to announce the planned development of Newlands 
Business Park, a development comprising flexible employment units (Use Classes 
E, B2 & B8) for the North and South Plots on land at Darnel Road, Waterlooville, 
Hampshire.

We are now seeking views from residents and the local community on the draft devel-
opment proposals before preparing and submitting separate planning applications for 
the North and South development plots.

The public consultation period will run from 2nd-23rd November 2020 and you can 
submit comments on the indicative development proposals by writing to us at:

Newlands Business Park Consultation,
Pegasus Group,

3 West Links,
Tollgate, Chandlers Ford,

Eastleigh, Hampshire,
SO53 3TG.

 
Or online via the Newlands Business Park website at: 

newlandsbusinesspark.co.uk
 
Further information about the site, proposals, public consultation, indicative develop-
ment process and timeline is available on the website. The website will also provide 
updates about Newlands Business Park, including information regarding the upcoming 
public consultation forum we will be hosting 19th November 2020 at 6pm.
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